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September 27th 2023 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I'm very pleased to attach our latest Ofsted report to this email. The inspection was 
ungraded and it was not therefore possible for Ivel Valley to change it's grading from 'good' 
during this inspection.  
 
However, the inspectors were able to comment on what grading the school is likely to be if 
the school had received a graded inspection. I'm delighted to inform you that the inspectors 
concluded that our school is likely to be outstanding and will therefore return to complete a 
graded inspection in the next 12 to 24 months. 
 
As ever, we're extremely proud of the relationships that staff establish with your 
children, but most of all, we're proud of your wonderful children and everything that they 
achieve! 
 
This is the best outcome that the school could achieve from the inspection and something 
that is a recognition of the efforts of the entire school and college community including all 
of you as parents and carers. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and for working with us so effectively. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

Joe Creswick 
Headteacher 
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